ABINGDON

From Teacher of French: Mrs Victoria Middleton

20 May 2024

MFL Lower School Film Evening
Dear parents of Lower school students,

The MFL department would like to invite your child to watch the film Une Vie de Chat in the Amey
Theatre on Tuesday 18 June. Une Vie de Chat or A Cat in Paris was nominated for an Oscar for
Best Animated Film in 2012. The animation has subtitles and will be accessible to those studying
French or German.

Refreshments will be served beforehand and the evening will finish at 7pm, when we shall bring
pupils to the coach park on Faringdon Road to be collected.

If you would like your child to join us please fill in this form by Wednesday 5 June. If you have any
questions please contact me at victoria.middleton@abingdon.org.uk.

Yours sincerely,

Victoria Middleton
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